
Upcoming Open Houses for the  

Northeast Energy Direct (NED) Project 
 

Tennessee Gas Pipeline Company, L.L.C. (“Tennessee”) is scheduled to hold additional 

public open houses for the proposed Northeast Energy Direct Project in New 

Hampshire.  Please find the details of these five upcoming open houses below. 

 

 

• September 17, 2015 : Merrimack, NH  

Merrimack American Legion; 43 Baboosic Lake Rd, 

Merrimack, NH  
 

•  September 9, 2015: New Ipswich, NH 

 Mascenic High School; 175 Turnpike Rd, New Ipswich, NH  

  

• September 10, 2015: Fitzwilliam, NH   

Fitzwilliam VFW; NH-12, Fitzwilliam, NH  

  

• September 15, 2015: Milford, NH 

Hampshire Hills; 50 Emerson Rd, Milford,NH  

 

• September 16, 2015: Salem, NH 

Rockingham Park; 79 Rockingham Park Blv, Salem, NH  

  

 

 

All open houses are from 6pm-8pm.  Light buffet will be served.  Landowners will 

receive notification of the open houses via mail and ads will be placed in local 

newspapers to inform the general public. 

 

 

 


